ANHEUSER-BUSCH 4

March 21st, 2022

Mr. Joseph Farrance
Teamster Local No. 1149
P.O. Box #124
Baldwinsville, NY 13027

RE: L77 Camera
Dear Joe:

This letter serves as notification that the Company plans to utilize a camera in the
Operations Department on March 22M, 2022. The camera will be used to help identify
and troubleshoot a fault on L77.

The primary purpose of the recording device is for repair and/or process improvement of
seamer jams. No footage of employees will be taken at any time during the process.

If you have any questions concerning this, please do not hesitate to contact this office.

Thank you,
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Kelsey Wetherell

Assistant People Manager
People Department

Anheuser-Busch, Inc.
2885 Belgium Rd
Baldwinsville, NY 13027



